## JAMES M. INHOFE



United States Senate
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

May 17, 2017

Mike Holder Athletic Director Oklahoma State University Stillwater, OK 74074

Dear Mr. Holder,

I want to personally extend my congratulations to you and your team for winning the college STUNT Association's Division I National Championship for the fourth year in a row. This is a great accomplishment not only for your team and university, but for the state of Oklahoma.

I am proud of your hard work, dedication, and the time invested to achieve such a milestone as a program. Please continue to work hard and pursue success.

Congratulations again, and I wish the program the best of luck in all your future endeavors. Go Pokes!

Sincerely,

James M. Inhofe U.S. Senator

NOT PRINTED AT GOVERNMENT EXPENSE